
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE OF MEETING: March 7, 2017 

 

TITLE:     Study of REACH Report and Program 

_________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND:       
Governing Board members have recently received a Friday Memo regarding the REACH report and 

recommendations. 

 

That Friday Memo included a brief summary of the program review presented earlier to the Board by            

Dr. Roseanne Lopez.  This summary included information about the program review process in which the 

committee was involved, the charge given to the committee, and names of the members who served on the 

committee.  Major themes (based on discussion, research, and the results of the parent, teacher, and student 

survey) were also included. 

 

Our REACH staff has worked throughout the year to address those issues and to provide recommendations.  

This information was also included in that Friday Memo along with potential financial impacts. 

 

Tonight, Monica Nelson will provide an overview of the information presented to the Board in that Friday 

Memo regarding the committee report and items which could align with the results of the program review. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
This item is presented for the Board’s study. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                                
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                       Date:  March 1, 2017 
 

 

 

      ______________________________________ 

                                                                                                  Patrick Nelson, Superintendent  


